
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY  
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

In the Matter of: 

 ELECTRONIC TARRIFF FILING OF THE CITY OF ) 
 AUGUSTA TO INCREASE THE WHOLESALE ) CASE NO.  
 WATER RATE CHARGED TO BRACKEN  ) 2024-00349 
 COUNTY WATER DISTRICT    ) 

 

CITY OF AUGUSTA’S RESPONSE TO COMMISSION STAFF'S  
POST-HEARING REQUEST FOR INFORMATION  

 

The City of Augusta (“Augusta”), by and through counsel, hereby files its response to 

Commission Staff’s Post Hearing Request for Information, issued in the above-captioned case on 

August 5, 2025.   
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IN THE MATTER OF 
CASE NO. 2024-00349 

CITY OF AUGUSTA’S RESPONSE TO COMMISSION STAFF'S 
POST-HEARING REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

City of Augusta 
Response to PSC PHDR No. 1-1 
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REQUEST NO. 1-1:  Provide a detailed breakdown, with support, of the total rate case 

expense incurred by Augusta to date, and once response briefs are submitted, provide a detailed 

breakdown, with support, of the total rate case expense Augusta is requesting to include in the rate 

charged to Bracken District. 

RESPONSE:  Through July 31, 2025, the City of Augusta has incurred rate case expenses 

totaling $83,716.95, consisting of consulting/rate study costs of $15,732.45 and legal fees of 

$67,984.50.  Please find attached supporting documentation reflecting these rate case expenses.  

Please further note that Ms. Thompson’s time and expense entries are (as indicated at the top of 

those entries) provided only through the date that Dinsmore & Shohl was engaged near the 

beginning of May 2025.  This response will be supplemented once response briefs are submitted.  

Witness:  Mayor John Laycock 
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